RE: Question and Public Record Request Inbox ~ x =

Jan Thornburg via thebluepaper.com Jan 7 (3 days ago) 2N
to Naja, Thomas |~

Naja,

The City of Sarasota did not put in a bid or enter into talks with race organizers to host the 2014
Superboat International World Championship Powerboat Races.

Please let me know if you need anything else.

Regards,

Jan Thornburg

City of Sarasota

Public Information Officer
941-954-2613
941-650-9693 (Cell)

n |

From: bluepapermailbox@gmail.com [mailto: bluepapermailbox@gmail.com] On Behalf Of Naja
Girard

Sent: Monday, January 06, 2014 11:15 AM

To: Jan Thornburg; Thomas Barwin

Cc: Editor@TheBluePaper.com

Subject: Question and Public Record Request

Hello,

I am writing a story for Key West The Newspaper [http:/thebluepaper.com]. Could you
please confirm that the City of Sarasota "put in a bid" or entered into talks with race
organizers to host the 2014 Superboat International World Championship Powerboat Races
(SIWCPR).

Additionally, would you please send copies of correspondence, bids, bid withdrawals,
resolutions, or any other documents regarding negotiations or decisions or offers by the City

of Sarasota or city staff having to do with the possible hosting of the SIWCPR. Please let me

know if there is a fee for these records and how I may go about paying the fee.

Thank you!



